
INVITATION to TAP DANCE SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING

Tuesday, December 3, 2013; 8:00 PM (20.00 Hrs) Approximately 

Hotel Sachsenhof , Hauptstrasse 65 

01587 Riesa, Germany

Dear IDO Members and current members of the Tap Dance Sub-Committee,

Our annual meeting will be held in Riesa, Germany, on Tuesday, December 3, 2013 at 
approximately 20.00 Hours (8.00 PM) or immediately following the final competition of the 
Tap Events for that date. It will be held in the clubroom of the Hotel Sachsenhof, where you 
may relax and enjoy some light refreshments as you greet new and old lovers of tap!

Please remember to supply the Chairperson with a copy of the Official Registration Form, 
included with this invitation. Kindly E-mail the completed form to me here in the USA at my 
current E-mail address, RolannSOTD@msn.com, before 20th., November, 2013.  All forms 
must be received here BEFORE the meeting, so as to determine the attendance and countries 
participating. ALL nominees (TWO) from each country must be named on the Official 
Registration Form. Even though you may have attended meetings in the past, rules state that 
your given Federation/Country must name you as the designated attendee each and every 
year.

Everyone interested in attending this meeting is welcome to join us, for a lively discussion of 
“new” and “old” business. Please be aware, however, of the necessity to comply with the 
rules regarding the Official Registration Forms. Please note that only ONE Designated 
Member may vote on issues, which might be voted upon.

A new list of participating members will be compiled after receiving your forms. Remember, 
only those members who are specialists in the tap dance field should be selected to represent 
their country. As ENGLISH is the official language for this meeting, please select those 
specialists who can converse, discuss, and complete the desires of their official Federations. 
Voting will be as described in the formal rules of the IDO.

All proposals, amendments, clarifications and otherwise should also be E-mailed to me at the 
above address. Please advise me by E-mail of your requests no later than October 20th, 2013 
in order to put them on the Official Agenda.. The Agenda will be sent to everyone on 
approximately October 25, 20113.  Please consider the development and the enrichment of 
our different tap dancers and styles, and assist me in a better communication between 
countries, continents, and people. 

Thank you for your continued support of all things IDO!

Rolann Owens, Chair 

IDO Tap Sub-Committee


